
From: Deardoff, Amy on behalf of Water Draft Permit Comment
To: "Emily Jones"
Subject: RE: test
Date: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 2:24:00 PM

I hope you got the automated response, but I happened to catch this and wanted to
let you know that a live human did see it! :)
 
Thanks,
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Emily Jones [mailto:ejones@npca.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 2:20 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: test
 
 
 
Emily Jones
Sr. Program Manager, Southeast Region, National Parks Conservation Association
865 329.2424 ext 26 I ejones@npca.org I npca.org
 

Preserving Our Past. Protecting Our Future
Speak up for national parks. Join us at npca.org
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